
 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson Road Primary’ for 
all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

Flu Immunisation  
 

Don’t forget to complete the online 
form for your child to receive nasal 

flu vaccination in school. Even if you 
do not wish your child to receive it 

you must complete it stating no. 
Forms must be completed BY Tuesday 

14th October.  

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/
session/a0931926  

Our Early Years are asking for  
donations of any unwanted coats  

sizes 5years to 11 years that  
children could use for outdoor play.  

Thank you. 

Just a reminder for all parents/carers that absence for 
family holidays is legally not permitted during term time.  

Leave of absence may be agreed by Mr Trewick on an  
individual basis but must be discussed and agreed in  

advance. Good attendance will also be taken into  
account. 

School office staff will be happy to advise you or  
contact the office if you wish to speak to Mr Trewick.  

We are collecting for the local food 
bank as part of our  

Harvest Assemblies,  
Donations of tea/coffee, biscuits, 

tins, pasta or rice. 
if you would like to make a small  
donation please bring into school 

from next week.  

Parent consultations will be starting from next 
week. You will have received a letter from your 

child's class teacher informing you of the date 
and time.  

This is a chance for a all parents and carers to 
meet the teachers and get an update on your 
childs learning and progress. It is essential 

that you attend. 

 

Can we ask all parents that if your child is off school 
due to an illness you must ring the school office  

before 9am possible to inform us. 
School office is open from 8.30am every day. 

Thank you. 

Please make any medical appointments outside of 
school hours where possible to avoid disruption to your 

child's education. Any appointments during school 
time, you must provide proof to the school office.  

Thank you. 
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